
 THE LION ROARS
The Agawam Lions Club

District 33Y  Summer 2017
Dates at The Den

Den closed so Lorna can have a 
beach day

Tot Lot
Application has been made to 

the CPA for funds for the 
playground.  We are committed 
to provide $22,000.00. We have 
one grant outstanding which if 
we get will add to the $22,000.  

Groundbreaking will be later on 
in the summer.  The exact date 
TBA.  More information will be 

in next weeks Advertiser.

Newsletter
Members who have e-mail will 
be getting their newsletter in 
color by e-mail.  If you want a 

black and white copy mailed to 
you instead let us know.  There 
are some non members who get 
this newsletter and prefer to get 

it by e-mail, just let us know 
your e-mail address and we’ll 

get it out to you!  This will 
enable the club to cut its 

printing and mailing costs.

GO RED 
SOX!!

July 11th
We will be having our In and 

Out Party and Tail Twister Party 
at the Den on July 11th.  The 

Den will open up at 5:00PM and 
the dinner will be at 7:00PM.  
Come and celebrate Lorna 

becoming President and listen 
to her plans for next year.

Big E
It is that time of the year to start 
ramping up for the Big E.  There 
is much work to do at the Den 
this summer.  Check in with 

Harry for assignments.  Watch 
your mailboxes for letters in 

August to schedule your work 
at the Big E.  Just remember we 

have plenty to do both before 
and during the Big E.  Come 

and help us make this the 
greatest Big E Fundraiser ever!

Officers for 2016-2017
President-Lorna DiSantis
Past President-Bob Germano
1st Vice President-Gil Fortunato
2nd Vice President-Lori Mountain
3rd Vice President-Deb Andrews
Secretary-Richard Lanier
Ast. Secretary-Cheryl Terramagra
Treasurer-John Walsh
Ast. Treasurer-Deborah Andrews
Lion Tamer-John O’Hare
Tail Twister-JJonathan Waters
Membership CM-Ron Wieners
LCIF Coordinator-Roger Jones
Directors- A Boissonneault          2yr.
      Harry Camyr                2yr.
      Chris Dimauro             2yr.
      Scott Wheeler   1yr.
      Beverly Tetrault   1yr.
      Bob Scanlon    1yr.
Bulletin-Al & Dan Boissonneault
Webmaster-Roy & Cynthia Watkins
Facebook Adm.-Debra Lentes
    Cheryl Terramagra

District 33Y Officers
District Governor
 Sharyn Wentworth, Pelham
1st Vice President
 Steven Karch, Pelham
2nd Vice President
 
Cabinet Secretary/Treasurer`
 Pam Hodges, Deerfield
Zone Chairperson
 Bob Germano
International President
 Naresh Aggarwal, India

Information for the Bulletin is 
due by the 20th of each month.
Please send by email to:
al365sprst@aol.com
or by phone: 478-9052
Agawam Lions Homepage
www.agawamlions.org



Spring Breakfast 
We had a successful Spring 
Breakfast.  Thanks to all the 

volunteers who either worked 
at the breakfast or who sold 
advance tickets at Stop and 

Shop or Geisslers.  We made 
over a thousand dollars with 
this fundraiser.  Great thanks 

go to Gil Fortunato who 
organized the breakfast.

 
Lions Photos

During many Lions functions 
many photos are usually taken.  

If you would ever like to 
receive a specific photo via 

email please contact 
Dan Boissonneault at 
DANomar5@aol.com!

In Memoriam 
WE lost another of our long 
time members.  We were 
saddened to hear of the 

passing away of Dennis Buell.  
We will remember all the times 

when he dressed as the lion 
for parades and other events.  
We will keep Dennis and his 
family in our thoughts and 

prayers.

Celebrity Night
The next celebrity night is still 

a work in a progress.  If anyone 
knows any local celebrities that 
would like to take part let Dick 

Lanier know.

Paint Craze
A Great time was had at Club 
One with the Paint Craze.  Our 
thanks go to Marilyn Lake who 
organized the night and also 
brought the sandwiches and 

hors dʼoeuvres.  We would also 
like to thank John OʼHare for 

getting the venue for the event.  

Membership
We are always on the lookout for 

new members.  The more 
members the more we can do to 

help people.  If you have any 
prospects let Ron Wiener know 

and bring them to a meeting as a 
guest.  

New Members
We had two new members who 

came in at the last meeting.  The 
first is Katie Watkins who just 

graduated Agawam High School 
and is the daughter of members 
Roy and Cynthia Watkins.  The 
next new member is Michael 

Scrablee.  In the past Michael has 
helped us out with our Big E 

Fundraiser.  Welcome to the club 
Katie and Michael!  Last 

newsletter we announced a new 
member and we spelled his name 

wrong!  As French Canadians 
ourselves we should know 

better!  The correct spelling of 
Tonyʼs last name is LeRoux!

  



July 2017

M T W T F S-S

1 - 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 - 9
Summerfest 
Fundraiser
Fred Eaglesmith

10 11 12 13 14 15 - 16
In & Out/ Summerfest
Tail Twister School St. Park .
The Den Pandemonian

17 18 19 20 21 22 - 23
Summerfest 
School St. Park
Satinwood      

25 26 26 27 28 29 - 30
Summerfest 
South St. Park
Storm Front

August 2017
31 1 2 3 4 5 - 6

National Night Out
Trailer Trash
School St. Park

7 8 9 10 11 12 - 13
Summerfest
School St. Park
Dave Mendell

14 15 16 17 18 19 - 20
Summerfest
South St. Park

. KIX Concert
    Lindsey LaBelle & Drew Baldridge

21 22 23 24 25 26 - 27


